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MERRY CHRISTMAS!  As another Christmas season is upon us, I think of a 
quote from Pope Francis ”God never gives someone a gift they are not 
capable of receiving. If He gives the gift of Christmas, it is because we all 
have the ability to understand and receive it.” As we embrace our Families 
and understand God’s Christmas gift to us, a Savior Jesus Christ who was 
born in Bethlehem, let us receive him into our hearts.  

As Brother Knights, I hope Charity will be in our hearts and remember “It’s 
not how much we give but how much love we put into giving”-Mother 
Theresa 

In these hard times with the pandemic Margie and I hope you will be able 
to enjoy your Family’s this holiday season in a safe way. May you and your 
Family have a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

Blessed Father Michael J. McGivney pray for us! 

 

Vivat Jesus!! 

Alan & Margie Halman 

State Deputy-Arkansas 


